
 STLS Physical Disability Surgery – NORTH AREA                           
 
 
This free virtual session provides an opportunity to have an anonymised discussion about  
children who are not already open to STLS PD, where you have a concern about them.  
The surgery is made up of the specialist teachers for physical disability and/or complex 
medical needs who work in Dartford, Gravesham and Sevenoaks districts, and the 
Professional Lead.   
 
Our aim is to support SENDCos with including children and young people with physical or 
medical needs impacting on their progress.  We can provide advice and support for 
interventions, transitions, care planning – or just a general discussion around inclusion for 
individual students. 
 

TARGET AUDIENCE 

SENDCos and Inclusion Manager across all age groups and phases 

 

DATE & VENUE 

18 April, 09:00 – 12:00 

Delivered remotely via Microsoft Teams 

To make this session more effective we will provide time slots which will be 
allocated one week prior to the drop in.  Please indicate the time slot that you 

would prefer in your email requesting a place, although they cannot be 
guaranteed 

 

Email: pdteam@kent.gov.uk 

 

Please reserve me one of the following time slots: 

18 April 2023 
09:00 –09:30 
09:30 – 10:00 
10:00 – 10:30 
10:30 – 11:00 
11:00 – 11:30 
11:30 – 12:00 

 

Other surgeries are running during Term 5 for different areas so, if your surgery 
is full, we may be able to slot you into a different area on a different date.  This 
would mean that your specialist teacher may not be able to attend.  Please email 
to reserve a space; we endeavour to give you the preferred time slot but it is on a 
first come first served basis. 

 
Julie Jackson, Professional  Lead, STLS PD 

mailto:pdteam@kent.gov.uk

